
AHN	&	ASSOCIATS,	LLC	
4924	BALBOA	BLVD.,	#518	

ENCINO,	CA	91316	
	
	

February	27,	2020	
	

Los	Angeles	City	Council		
Planning	and	Land	Use	Management	Committee		
200	North	Spring	Street,		
Los	Angeles,	CA	90012	
	
Re:	CF-20-0014	/	7111	Winnetka	Ave.	/	Continuance	Request	
	
Dear	Sir	or	Madam:	
	
We	would	like	to	respectfully	request	a	postponement	and	continuance	for	the	hearing	
scheduled	on	March	3,	2020	in	front	of	the	Planning	and	Land	Use	Committee	for	the	project	
located	at	7111	Winnetka	Ave.	May	we	request	the	hearing	be	set	on	or	before	April	15,	2020.		
	
The	reason	for	the	request	is,	the	Owners	are	in	the	process	of	an	evaluation	of	the	project	as	
approved	by	the	City	Planning	Commission.		
	
Your	kind	help	with	the	above	request	is	very	much	appreciated.		
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Athena Novak  
	
Athena	Novak	
AHN	&	Associates,	LLC	
	
cc:	Hon.	Councilman	Bob	Blumenfield	c/o	Ms.	Elizabeth	Ene	
						Los	Angeles	City	Clerk	c/o	Ms.	Lelya	Campos	
						Los	Angeles	City	Planning	Department	c/o	Ms.	Valentina	Knox	–	Jones		
						Mr.	Bobby	Younessi,	Owner	
	
	
		
	
	


